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In conjunction with its Reformed theological heritage, King University recognizes its own fallibility 
and imperfections. As such, and in keeping with its insistence on freedom of inquiry and speech, the 
institution does not affiliate itself with political positions. No employee or student will ever be 
compelled to a particular position by being part of the King community. This also means that 
employees and students, while free to express their political opinions, may not speak on behalf of 
the institution in such matters. In any public forum, it is incumbent on employees and students to 
distinguish between their own opinions and the position of the University. 
 
Freedom of inquiry and expression does not mean that speech is without moral guidelines, and 
while King is committed to freedom of speech, it expects certain behaviors of its members. Speech 
that deliberately falsifies, defames others, or undermines the community of free inquiry at King may 
constitute a violation of King’s expectations of its members. Likewise, certain prudential 
considerations may limit the freedom of speech in limited cases. Standing with the Chicago 
Statement, we may “restrict expression that 


